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About the School Building Project  

This intra-district elementary International Baccalaureate magnet school will serve students in grades PreK-

5. The centrally located learning commons, equipped with flexible furnishings & adaptable technological 

infrastructure, allows for multiple zones of simultaneous learning.  The building is designed to meet the 

sustainability goals established by the Educational Specifications and to achieve a gold-level LEED rating 

from US Green Building Council.   

 Punch List and remaining items to be completed is ongoing 

 The temporary gravel parking lot is complete 

 Construction fencing around the existing building has been completed 

 Hazardous Abatement is complete  

 Select demolition has begun as part of the Abatement 

 Work anticipated for the coming weeks: 

 Demolition will begin in early May 

The project has received its 4th reimbursement from the state, $3,495,815, totaling $15,738,167 to date. 

A 5th reimbursement has been requested in the amount of $2,932,368, due in May. 

If you have a concern, please contact the Gilbane Project Manager, Daniel Phillips at (914) 246-4862. 

 

Gymnasium flooring removal – 4/24/19 

 
  



Classroom Abatement – 4/24/19 

 
 

Main Office Abatement – 4/24/19 

 
  



Hallway Abatement – 4/24/19 

 
 

Visit our website: www.greenwichschools.org/NLSBC 

http://www.greenwichschools.org/NLSBC

